
City of Strathmoor Manor  
Minutes for September 22, 2016 
 
In attendance were the following: Commissioners: Brian Cobb, Kathy Barber and Susan 
Stopher and Attorney, John Harrison.  
 
 
General City -   
  
-The need to calendar and determine who is shepherding the 2016-2017 projects was 
discussed.  Barber will draft this for the next meeting. 
 
-Metro Louisville’s hearings on Waste Management were discussed.  Cobb plans to 
attend the August 30th meeting.  
 
 
City Business/Legal –  
 
Implementation of Ordinance 2016, 1 relating to the registration of rental properties was 
held for the next meeting.   
 
Discussion of ordinance related to approving expenses was tabled pending further 
research. 
 
 
Maintenance Report - The Forestry Board plans to meet on October 4 regarding fall 
planting.   Zandona’s proposal to hire Marty from the Village to correct street sign on 
Emerson @ Bardstown road, secure sign at Emerson & Eleanor and check others was 
approved.  The tree in Boyd’s side yard is a Manor concern. 
 
 
Communication 
 
The next newsletter is not yet scheduled, but will probably be issued in late September. 
 
Social media was discussed at length.  No decision was made. 
 
Next meeting is September 22, 2016.   


